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Mr. Dennis L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
Post Office Box 767

Chicago, I11inois 60690

Dear Mr, Farrar:

f Subject: Information Needed to Support Byron 1 Fuel Load

Your letter of May 21, 1984 rescheduled the Byron 1 fuel load to

September 15, 1984, In view of this new fuel load date, you committed to
provide by July 1, 1984 the information listed in the enclosure. Your

failure to provide the information by July 1, 1984 may preclude our resolving
the issue by September 15, 1984. As a result of scheduling and staff resources,
an overall delay in the resolution of these items may be greater than your
delay in providing responses.

Within ten days of receipt of this letter provide your schedule for responding
to these items. All the items have been discussed extensively with T, Tramm
of your staff. However, if you need further clarification contact L. Olshan,
the Licensing Project Manager, at 492-7070,

A
\ ()
.\1
B. J. Youngblood, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page
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Dear Mr, Farrar:

Subject: Information Needed to Support Byron 1 Fuel Load

Your letter of May 21, 1984 rescheduled the Byron 1 fuel load to
September 15, 1984. In view of this new fuel load date, you conmitted to
provide by July 1, 1984 the information listed in the enclosure. Your
failure to provide the information by July 1, 1984 may preclude our resolving

E the issue by September 15, 1984. As a result of scheduling and staff resources,
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delay in providing responses.
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BYRON

Mr. Dennis L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
Post Office Box 767

Chicago, I11inois 60690

cc: Mr, William Kortier

Atomic Power Distribution
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Post Office Box 355

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230

Michael Miller

Isham, Lincoln & Beale
One First National Plaza
42nd Floor

Chicago, Il1linois 60603

Mrs. Phillip B. Johnson
1907 Stratford Lane
Rockford, I1linois 61107

Dr. Bruce von Zellen

Department of Biological Sciences
Northern I11inois University
DeKalb, 1linois 61107

Mr. Edward R. Crass
Nuclear Safeguards & Licensing
Sargent & Lundy Engineers
ast Monroe Street
Chicago, I11inois 60603

Mr. Julian Hinds

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Byron/Resident Inspectors Offices
4448 German Church Road

Byron, I11inois 61010

Ms. Diane Chavez
326 N. Avon Street
Rockford, I11inois 61103

Mr. James G. Keppler
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regior III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen El1yn, I1linois 60137

Joseph Gallo, Esq.

Isham, Lincoln & Beale

Suite 840

1120 Connecticut Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Doug Cassel, Esq.

Jane Hh1cher Esq.

109 N, Dearborn Street
Chicago, I11inois 60602

Ms. Pat Morrison
5568 Thunderidge Drive
Rockford, I1lirois 61107

David C. Thomas, Esq.
77 S, Wacker Drive
Chicago, I11inois 60601

Ms. Lorraine Creek

Rt. 1, Box 182
Hanteno. I17inois 60950
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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION NEEDED

Turbine missiles - turbine maintenance
program and turbine valve testing

Seismic qualification - justification
for using Westinghouse OL-2 switches

Environmental qualification - response to
staff concerns

Vibration of diesel generator instru-
mentation

Fire protection - response to letter
of March 22, 1984

Rep rotor sefzure - revise FSAR and respond
to staff concerns

*Response was promised for July 16, 1984, rather than July 1.




